
STUDENT LED CONFERENCES 

THIS THURSDAY – MARCH 12 

 

 

 

This is your friendly reminder that Student Led Conferences are scheduled for this Thursday, beginning at 
1:30 PM. This means it is early dismissal for all students. 

 Student Led Conferences are an excellent opportunity for students to demonstrate and share their 
learning with their parents.  Some teachers are having an “Open House” on this afternoon while others 
are scheduling appointments. Please call the office to see if your child’s teacher is planning an Open House 
or scheduled times. I encourage all of you to take this time to connect with the teachers to answer any 
questions you may have.  

 

** Don’t forget: 

• Book Fair runs this Monday through Thursday 
• SPRING BREAK MARCH 16-MARCH 27 (school reopens March 30) 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO THE WATERHOUSE FAMILY FOR ORGANIZING AUSTRALIA DAYS. WOW, WHAT A 
SUCCESS. WE RAISED APPROXIMATELY $1300 FOR THE ANIMALS AFFECTED BY THE BUSHFIRES. THANK 
YOU ALSO TO ALL WHO VOLUNTEERED AND PARTICIPATED! 


